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Bag it up for BLITZ '89!

Project Blitz, Operation
Brightside’s free outdoor spring
clean-up will be in the Tyler Park
neighborhood Saturday, April 15.

This special clean-up con-
centrates on collecting what you
spring clean from youryard, alley,
or vacant lots. This has really

made a difference in our neigh-
borhood. Take a few minutes to
put your items out and help keep
the Tyler Park neighborhood
clean and safe.

Like all good things. there
are a few rules: sanitation crews
can only collect bagged. boxed

«1ember discounts!

All Tyler Park Neighbor-
hood Association members are
urged to use their membership
discount cards.

It’s a great program be-
cause everyone wins! You can
recejve discounts on goods and
services from merchants in our
area and they enjoy having loyal
Tyler Park customers.

The Membership Commit-
tee soon will ask area merchants
to renew or join this program for
’°R9. Help make this program a
siiccess. Our neighborhood has
real purchasing power, and we’'re

fortunate to have so many fine
stores close by. Save money with
your membership discount card
today!

orbundleditems. Tree limbs must
be cut to lengths of four feet or
less and securely tied together.
Items must weigh less tham 100
pounds. Watch the weight!

Please don't put construc-
tion materials. auto parts or haz-
ardous wastes out for collection.
These can not be picked up!

If you have any questions,
please call the Citizens Service
Center. Monday
through Friday. 8 am to 5pm.

Upcoming events in the
Iyler Park neighborhood

Aldermanic Candidate's Forum

................ Wednesday, April 12

Come meet vour next alderman.
Operation Brightside "Project Blitz"............ Saturday, April 15
Have the city haul your heavy trash away for free!

Annual PicniC..ccccceeeeernnnenennnnnnnens

....................... Saturday, June 3

A new day for an old favorite - we'll see you there!
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Linda S8olley - Working for Tyler Park
*% Tyler Park Restrooms, funding renovation
* % 8t. James Catholic Church & 8chool, new sidewalks and
trees
*% Mid city Mall, new signal entrance, sidewalks and
landscaping (Spring 1989)
* % Schuster Building , working with developers for
a renovation proposal

* % Eastern Parkway & Bardstown Road, traffic safety
improvements

* % Tyler Park Drive & Castlewood Avenue, new continuous
curbing around the traffic triangle.

* % Eastern Parkway Median, planned improvements to the
median strip between Baxter and Barret Avenues

* % Highlands Branch Library, matched funds for renovations

* % Daniel Boone S8tatue, nightly lighting

* % Blockwatch, recruited over 200 new leaders and
supporters

Working for Tyler Park and the entire Third Ward, Linda
8olley has planted hundreds of trees and installed numerous
new sidewalks throughout the Third Ward. Linda is committed
to neighborhood revitalization and development without
sacr1f1c1ng the qualities that make the Third Ward the best

place in Louisville to live.

Paid for by Linda Solley for Alderman Committee. Michae! T Fallot Treasurer
2100 One Riverfront Plaza. Louisville. Ky. 40202




R

_saater 1989

TYLER PARK QUARTERLY

Realtor committed to serving neighborhood

David Wallace is a realtor
—aatspecializesinourarea. That’s
not unique - many real estate
agents like to list houses in our
neighborhood, but David has a
special approach that’s unique
among the agents in the city. He
has lowered his commission.

If you have ever bought a
house, you know that often there
are two real estate agents split-
ting a commission. The standard
is 7%, divided equally between
both agents. David says “I wanted
to offer a better deal.” He offers
the buyer’s real estate agent an

extra 25% commission.

Most people wonder if this
could work - David ‘s past experi-
ence is that is can. “I owned the
Grainery in the early 1970’s. It
was a natural food store on Bard-
stown Road. I took over a strug-
glingbusiness. Imadeit a success
by cutting my markup in half.”
David saw this business grow
rapidly. The Grainery was on the
corner of Longest and Bardstown
Road, now the site of the First
National Bank.

The real estate businessis

-

If we were you, we'd bank with us.

R REPUBLIC

Bank & Trust Company

Republic Corporate Center, 584-3600
2801 Bardstown Road, 459-2200
221 Hurstbourne Lane, 425-2300

~

Area realtor David Wallace

booming. David says “I'm busier
now than in the past five years. I
have more listings and activity
than ever before.”

If you're interested in
talking with David about listing
your house, he can be reached at
458-5543.

WOMENSWEAR AND ACCESSORIES

Easter Specials

plus...

Winter Clearance

Sale in progress -
20 to 50% off

Monday - Saturday 11-6pm
1310 Bardstown Road

(across from the Bristol)

Parking in rear
VISA - MasterCard- Discover
FREE LAYAWAY

O'CALLAGIIAN'S |

Too tired to cook?

We will have it ready
(Pick up your dinner on the way
home!) |
Lunch at Our Place - Delicacies to Go
Daily Specials
Open at 9 a.m. - Close at 6 p.m.

O'CALLAGHAN'S |
1310 Winter Avenue (at Barret & Oak) | -
589-5959 :

For all your entertainment needs
meticulous planning,
creativity and style
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Meet this year's new officers

Your neighborhood asso-
ciation elected new officers this
month. It’s time to meet your
neighbors:

Janet Dakan, Secretary

A self-confessed “army
brat," Janet’s family settled in
Los Angeles when she was ten
years old. She met her husband
Bill while she was a student at
UCLA. She graduated in 1968
(with Phi Beta Kappa honors)
majoring in Social Sciences.

The Dakans moved to Lou-
isville in 1975 after brief stays in
Wyoming and Wisconsin. Janet
and Bill have lived in our neigh-
borhood on Hawthorne Hill since
1979. She has been secretary for
the past year.

To say that Janet is quite
active in the community is an
understatement. She serves in
many diverse organizations - the
League of Women Voters, the Met-
ropolitan Housing Coalition, the
Community Coordinated Child
Care - as well as volunteering her
time with groups. These include
the Visiting Nurses Association,
Meals on Wheels, Telecare and
the Louisville Free Public Li-
brary’s Homebound program.

Besides the elderly and
child care, Janet’s interests in-
clude “housing, neighborhood de-
velopment, research and editing
books.” Janet claims to have time
for fun - “I read mystery novels,
clip newspaper articles and play
with our cat, Abby.”

Chris Greenwell, Treasurer

Chris saysthathe was “sur-
prised and pleased when the
Treasurer’s position was offered
tome.” Hemayhavebeen pleased,
but we feel ‘surprised’ is stretch-

ing it just a little. Chris’ exper:-
ence as an accountant witr
Richardson, Pennington & Skin-
ner PSC made him an obvious
choice.

Chris is married to Mary
John Celletti. Mary has helped
the TPNA in various ways - as a
board member and as a volunteer
coordinator. The couple live in
the 1800 block of Edenside and
are expecting a child in July.

Chris has two years of
solid experience serving on the
TPNA board. He has helped to co-
ordinate our neighborhod’s effort
in the city’s Operation Brightside.
He is proud that “the Tyler Park
neighborhood was number one in
total tonnage of junk removed the
first year” and was pleased thr "
our effort was just as strong thHZ:-
second year. “It really makes a
difference, getting the heavyjunk
out of our alleys.”

=

1279 BARDSTOWN ROAD

502-458-5227

BOOKS FOR COOKS/SPICES/HERBS/COFFEES/TEAS
PREMIUM INGREDIENTS/TOOLS/INSTRUCTION
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Chris feels that the key
tobuilding on TPNA’s successlies
in “everybody just doing a little

__t,instead of a few people having
to do it all.” We agree.

A graduate of Western
Kentucky University, Chrisisalso
a member of the Kentucky Derby
Festival Thorobreds as well as
the Ancient Order of Hibernians.

J.D. (Jim) Denny,

Vice-President

~  J.D.brings a wealth of ex-
perience to the TPNA board.
Reelected vice-president thisyear,

hehasbeen aboard member since

1987, serving the past two years
as membership chairman.

J.D. proved to be an inno-
vator as Membership Chairman,
developing the TPNA member-
ship card discount program. This
program helps demonstrate the
value of being a member of your
Tyler Park Neighborhood Asso-
ciation. J.D. developed a list of
many neighborhood merchants
that will honor your TPNA mem-
bership card with substantial
discounts on goods and services.
Healsodeveloped the pay-by-mail
membership envelope, substan-
tially increasing TPNA member-
ship and reducing the time spent
recruiting door-to-door.

Although he has officially
turned over the membership
committee reins to Bill Dakan, he
promises he’ll stay involved.
“Sure, I'll still help - it’s the most
important TPNA function.”

J.D.’s wife, Merry and their

50%
Most realtors split
commissions 50%/50%

Attention Realtors & Realtor Associates

DAVID WALLACE, REALTOR

Listing homes at a commission rate of 5.3%
Call 458-5543
24 hour message forwarding

*75% available to every Realtor & Realtor Associate

75%
David Wallace
splits commissions 75%/25%*

two sons live in the 1400 block of
Goddard. He is a partner in Gut-
ermuth & Denny, a sales promo-
tion firm located on Bardstown
Road. J.D. is currently the presi-
dent of the American Marketing
Association’s local chapter, a
board member of the Advertising
Club of Louisville and a member
of the UK Alumni Association.

Steve Henry,
President

A profile of our new presi-
dent Steve Henry will appear in
the next TYLER PARK QUAR-
TERLY. His president's mes-

sage is on page 10 in this issue.

= 1

I Miracle Cleaners
& Shirt Laundry

Early Spring Sale
DRESS SHIRTS
S 1.00 each

Minimum order of 5 shirts.
Must present coupon at counter
wehen ordering.

Cash & carry only.

Offer expires April 31, 1989.
1023 Bardstown Road
{1 block north of Grinstead Drive}

451-3571

Convenient front door parking
Same day service
in by SAM - out by 4PM Mon-Fri.

[ o e e e e e e e e e e
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Meet your next Alderman!

The TPNA is organizing a
unique opportunity for everyone
in our area to meet the candi-
dates for the Third ward Alder-

manic race.

TheDemocraticcandidates
- Linda Solley, Tom Owen and
John Weikel, will be in the St.
James Church school auditorium
Wednesday, April 12 at 7:00pm.

Each candidate will make
a brief ten-minute presentation

Let's S.N.A.P.

to it!

Highlands Community
Ministries is again expanding
their services to our neighborhood.
S.N.A.P. (the Student and Neigh-
borhood Assistance Program)
aims to identify youth and fami-
lies at risk due to drug problems.
The program strives to put these
people in need in touch with ap-
propriate counseling and support

groups.

According to director Bar-
bara Levy, “S.N.A.P. is a combi-
nation of student assistance and
neighborhood outreach to parents.
Our goal is to be a bridge to serv-
ices.”

In addition to these
couseling services, S.N.A.P. of-
fers speakers and program mate-
rials for presentations to class-
rooms, congregation or organiza-
tions. More information is avail-
able by calling 451-5771.

and answer questions from the
audience. Moderating the forum
is Bill Schneider. Bill serves on
many TPNA events thisyear, and
was last year’s TPNA president.

Everyone in the Third
Ward including the Bonnycastle,
Cherokee Triangle and Deer Park
neighborhhods are invited to at-
tend. Coffee and refreshments
will be served.

lvanna Conrad
Voice Instructor

Soloist for all types of
events...weddings...church
functions...receptions.

Voice lessons for all types of
voices...from country to opera.

Specializing in musical comedy and
voice diction.

Please call
(502) 456-5901 Home phone

(502) 423-9627
Conrad of Corydon Music Center

(812) 944-8557 The House of Music

Fridays French Saturdays Greek

Dinner 5-10pm Tues.- Thu.

Dine around the World

Our imaginative International cuisine and attentive, personal service will
create a dining experience to remember.

Tuesdays International Wednesdays German Thursdays Italian
5 minutes from Downtown Louisville

SWISS RESTAURANT 1015 Barret Avenue 589-6584

Dinner 5-11pm Fri.- Sat.

...at one restaurant

Lunch 11-12:30pm Tues.-Fri.
Closed Sun.- Mon.

Please support our
advertisers!

They make our
newsletter possible.

its working
Thanks
to you

Y

@ !‘
TheUnited Way
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KEITH’S HARDWARE

1201 Bardstown Road ® Phone 451-3133
Open 7 Days a Week!

FREE-KEY
O COUPON
single sided
limit_17exp. 4-30-89

/ %
' Keith’s
HARDWARE

SERVICES:

—-Storm & Screen Windows &
Doors Repaired.

SRS P BAG GOODS: %%

CNUNLORCENSONE LR O RUERC

—Rental Items

—Glass & Plexiglass
cut to size

—Plants & Flowers 1201 Bardstown Rd.
in Spring & Summer e —Top Soil —Cedar Mulch
—Potting Soil —Cypress Mulch
—Excellant Service & —1-1-1 Cow Mamure -Hardwood Mulch
o el S il —Peat Moss —Pinebark Mulch
—Peat Humus —Nuggets
—FREE ADVICE ON ANYTHING 'Y

—Chain & Rope Cut to Length

and much more : KEITH'S SPECIAL grass seed mix!!!
[ =

ALL of your fertilizer and insecticide needs

“See Us For All Your Spring
Lawn and Garden Needs”




Don't miss the

Easter Bunny
in Tyler Park!

i
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For our young neighbors
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Tell it to your block captain!

, Susan Biblehauser
=X Valley Road
Have you ever wanted to
let someone on the Tyler Park
Neighborhood Association board
know about a problem? Ever want
to say “thank you” or just say
“hi?” Most people aren’t sure how
to go about it.

Now it’s easy to get your

message to the right person on
the TPNA board.
We’ve formed a block captain
committee. It provides everyone
an easy way to express ideas to
the neighborhood.

Block captains are aliason
between the neighbors on their
reets and the Tyler Park Neigh-
~worhood Association board. The
block captains are responsible for
distributing flyers, helping with
the membership drive, express-

ingblock concerns to district block
captains.

The ideal block captain is
described as someone who “likes
to meet people, smiles a lot, and
likes to have fun.” This perfectly
describes every Tyler Park resi-
dent. While this seems like alot of
work, there really aren’t that
many homes on each block. It can
be a lot of fun and really helps
foster a “neighborhood” feeling.

If this sounds interesting,
please volunteer. Take this op-
portunity to meet your neighbors
and become an active member on
your block. If you are interested,
call yourdistrict captain or Susan
Bibelhauser at 454-7328.

Please consider helping. If
more people help, it will be easier.
District 3 is in special need of a
few good, fun-loving volunteers.
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Highland's Pasquale's
In our 26th year serving the Highlands!

«Selected wines
«Cocktails
-Beer

Enjoy your meal in the relaxed atmosphere of one of our dining rooms,
complete with courteous and friendly tabie service
to make your visit a little more enjoyable.

ltalian & American Dining
Our banquet room is available for your special occasion.

For information and reservations please cali

452-9571 1314 Bardstown Road

Call your district captain today.
District captains:

District 1 - Joe Conroy
(452-2745)

Castlewood Dell, Castlewood (west of

Barrett), Bates Court, Hawthorn Hili,

Summitt Avenue, Dahlia Drive, Royal

Avenue, Neff, Eastern Parkway (west

of Barrett).

District 2 - J.D. Denny
(454-4878)

Goddard Avenue, Rosewood Avenue

(west of Baxter), Castlewood Avenue

(north side), Tyler Park Drive (west of

Baxter).

District 3-

Bob & Susan Bibelhauser
(454-7328)

Grinstead Drive (between Bardstown
Road & Baxter), Ellwood Avenue, Lucia
Avenue, Beechwood Avenue, Baxter
(between Grinstead Drive & Rosewood),
Bardstown Road (between Grinstead
Drive & Rosewood).

District 4 - Kevin Lynch
(458-0270)

Castlewood Avenue (south side), Bev-

erly Road, Cross Road, Hill Road,Valley

Road, Eastern Parkway (between Baxter

& Barrett).

District 5 - Chris Allen
(458-0848)

Tyler Parkway, Edgeland Avenue, Eden-
side Avenue, Eastern Parkway (between
Bardstown Road & Baxter), Baxter (from
Edenside to Eastern Parkway), Bard-
stown Road (from Windsor Place to
Eastern Parkway).

District 6 - Pat Nett

(456-6659)
Bellwood, Mossrose, Windsor Place,
Tyler Park Drive (from Baxter to
Edenside), Baxter (from Rosewood to
Edenside), Bardstown Road (from
Rosewood toWindsor Place).
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President’s message

Let's make 1989 great!

Your Tyler Park Neighbor-
hood Association recently experi-
enced an important change. Per-
haps you didn’t notice. You need
to know how it will affect you.

Last year’s Tyler Park
Neighborhood Association board
was interested in securing a
future for your Association.

Last year, the board
voted to establish a Tyler
Park Neighborhood Association
endowment fund. This simple but
important step ensures that your
board can continue to expand
Tyler Park programs.

The past five years have
seen your Tyler Park Neighbor-
hood Association continually in-
creasing the funding and spon-
sorship of manyimportant neigh-

borhood projects.

We have purchased safer
playground equipment, started
tree planting programs, matched
funding for wading pool improve-
ments and dedicated a “Bright
Site” in the park. We have contin-
ued to improve the Easter Egg
Hunt and the Halloween Party.
These park programs are espe-
cially popular with our youngest
neighbors.

We will continue to im-
prove current programs, and we
encourage our members to sug-
gest new ones. The new park
tennis tournament is an example
of our commitment to offering
more park activities. Of course,
these improvements will take
money and effort.

Help welcome new neighbors

Remember when you
moved into ourneighborhood? You
probably didn’t know your neigh-
bors. Perhaps it took you longer
thanitshould have tolearn about
the many nice features of our
neighborhood.

Help us extend a fast and
warm welcome to new neighbors.

Please send the namesand
addresses of any new neighbors
to: Bill Dakan, 7 Hawthorne Hill,
40204, or call 451-5774.

We’'ll make sure they get a
current newsletter and extend an
offer to join our neighborhood
association.

BARRETT

FUNERAL HOME

1230 Bar&stown [Qoaa L_ouisvi“e, Kg. 40204

Established in 1882 - A Highlands neighbor since 1923

 J
The endowment fund will
allow the board more stable fund-
ing. We think it is a positive step
towards a better neighborhood.

The Tyler Park neighbor-
hood continuesto grow. Our most
important resourceis volunteers.
Their numbers need to grow as
well.

Every project sponsored by
your association is important in
the development of our neighbor-
hood. Many of our neighbors
dedicate many hours to worthy
neighborhood projects. Everyone
benefits from these efforts. Have
you considered volunteering your
time to projects in your neighbor-
hood? |/
The success of each event
depends on your participation -
your time, energy and effort.

Please look over the calen-
dar of events in your directory.
Please volunteer for the events
thatinterest you. Each eventlists
achairpersonand hisor herphone
number. Please call and volun-
teer. You'll get to meet yourneigh-
bors and have a great time.

Forabetter Tyler Park and
neighborhood,

o

Steve Henry,
President, -
Tyler Park Neighborhood Association
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J ERRY APPAREL
SHEITON

Bardstown & Longest 459-4788
Louisville, Kentucky 40204

Painting & Wallpapering Co.
1609 Eastern Parkway (at Baxter Avenue)

Call us at 452-9887 for fair prices and free estimates
Over 27 years of interior & exterjor painting experience

Spring fever special
4 FREE Gallons of paint

with any paint job -
Your choice of color - Interior or exterior

Offer expires May 1, 1989

Smith
Imported Car
Service

1250 East Broadway
Louisville, Kentucky

583-4724

Paid for by Tom Owen for Alderman Campaign, Carolyn G. Hutto, Treas. 45 Hill Road Lou., KY 40204
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Lunches help the elderly

Janet Dakan
Hawthorne Hill Road

When my husband Bill and I
recently read that the Highland Com-
munity Minstries was in dire need of
volunteers to help deliver hot meals to
homebound older people, we quickly
decided to help. I hope you will decide
to help too.

I have become the coordinator
for “Meals on Wheels” on Wednes-
days. These are meals delivered to the
homebound in downtown and Old
Louisville from Norton Hospital.

I know these elderly people
depend on these meals. Many can no
longer fix hot, nourishing meals for
themselves. Delivering these meals

allow many of these people to remain
in their homes.

Whenever a regular delivery
person cannot make their scheduled
deliveries, Bill pitches in to help.

Bill says that delivering these
meals can be “both rewarding and
frustrating. You make a delivery and
people are so appreciative. The sense
of accomplishment is rewarding. I'm
frustrated though, when I realize that
so many more elderly people need hot
meals and aren’t able to get them.”

The meals, a cross between a
hot school-lunch and an airline-type
meal, are not elaborate.

However, they are nutritionally bal-
anced, and special lunches are avail-

able for those with dietary restrictiorns.

You can help. Please call the
Highland Community Ministries Out-
reach Program for Older Persons at
584-3834, and ask for Bruce. He’ll
help you give just one hour of your
time a week delivering hot noon meals.
It will mean so much to an elderly
homebound person. Your satisfaction
in knowing that you have helped will
mean so much to you.

Gifts for all occasions
and
much, much more!

473-1525

TYLER PARK QUARTERLY

Tyler Park Neighborhood Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 4452
Louisville, Kentucky 40204
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Tyler Park Neighbor
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Bag it up for BLITZ '89!

Project Blitz, Operation
Brightside’s free outdoor spring
clean-up will be in the Tyler Park
neighborhood Saturday, April 15.

This special clean-up con-
centrates on collecting what you
spring cleanfrom youryard, alley,
or vacant lots. This has really

made a difference in our neigh-
borhood. Take a few minutes to
put your items out and help keep
the Tyler Park neighborhood
clean and safe.

Like all good things. there
are a few rules: sanitation crews
can only collect bagged. boxed

«Iember discounts!

All Tyler Park Neighbor-
hood Association members are
urged to use their membership
discount cards.

It’s a great program be-
cause everyone wins! You can
recejve discounts on goods and
services from merchants in our
area and they enjoy having loyal
Tyler Park customers.

The Membership Commit-
tee soon will ask area merchants
to renew or join this program for
’ °R9. Help make this program a
sticcess. Our neighborhood has
real purchasing power, and we’re

fortunate to have so many fine
stores close by. Save money with
your membership discount card
today!

orbundled items. Tree limbs must
be cut to lengths of four feet or
less and securely tied together.
Items must weigh less tham 100
pounds. Watch the weight!

Please don't put construc-
tion materials. auto parts or haz-
ardous wastes out for collection.
These can not be picked up!

If you have any questions,
please call the Citizens Service
Center. 625-3333. Monday
through Friday. 8 am to 5pm.

Upcoming events in the
Iyler Park neighborhood

Aldermanic Candidate's Forum

................ Wednesday, April 12

Come meet vour next alderman.
Operation Brightside "Project Blitz"............ Saturday, April 15
Have the city haul your heavy trash away for free!

AnnualPicnic............o.cooceeo s

....................... Saturday, June 3

A new day for an old favorite - we'll see you there!




